
Dear Members of the Committee on Municipal Government and Housing, 
 
My name is Roger Richards Jr, a resident of West Warwick RI since 1999. I am asking all of you to 
approve H-7889 and move this bill forward. I am in favor of this bill due to the recent inflation and cost 
of living increases. I feel that every veteran should get a bigger tax discount as the prices have gone up. 
As a veteran property home owner of West Warwick, I feel so lucky to have Rep. Serpa sponsor this bill 
for the veterans and elderly in West Warwick.  
 
I am also in favor of this bill as my parents are both elderly and my father is a disabled veteran.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Roger Richards Jr. 
1 Cross Bow Ln, West Warwick,RI 02893 
 
 
 


